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Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Green Township School District is currently in the process of drafting a revised Health and
Physical Education Curriculum that will be aligned to the updated health and physical education
standards. The updated standards can be found at this link.
https://www.nj.gov/education/cccs/2020/2020%20NJSLS-CHPE.pdf

There has been a great deal of question and concern raised about the implementation of the new
standards. As stated by the NJ Commissioner of Education Dr. Allen-McMillan, each local
school district is tasked to create their curriculum and receive approval from the local Board of
Education. Collecting input from stakeholders is strongly encouraged as part of the design
process. The memo from Dr. Allen-McMillan stating this clarification can be found at this link.
https://www.nj.gov/education/broadcasts/2022/april/14/ClarificationRegarding2020NewJerseySt
udentLearningStandards-CHPE.pdf

As part of the revision process, the Green Township School District is seeking feedback from our
stakeholders on thoughts, concerns, and questions about the revised standards. There will be
multiple opportunities for public feedback on the revised curriculum as follows.

Wednesday, 8/3/22 at 7
pm via Zoom

A virtual meeting will be held for parents and teachers for the purpose
of posing questions, raising concerns, and sharing perspectives about
appropriate Health and Physical Education curriculum.

Thursday, 8/4/22 to
Thursday, 8/11/22
via Google Survey

A survey will be sent out to all parents and teachers to allow for
additional input. This provides an important opportunity for anyone who
wants to share their thoughts and is unable to attend the meeting on 8/3.

Wednesday, 8/17/22 at 7
pm via Board of
Education Meeting

A presentation on the new standards will be made at the Board of
Education meeting. Additionally, the feedback collected from the input
session and survey will be reviewed.

Wednesday, 9/21/22 at 7
pm via Board of
Education Meeting

A presentation on the new revised curriculum will be made at the Board
of Education meeting for consideration of feedback and/or approval.

We are looking forward to engaging with our stakeholders to best support the needs of every
student at the Green Township School District. Please contact us with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
Jennifer Cenatiempo, Ed.D. Jon Paul Bollette
Superintendent Principal/Curriculum Director
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